
School Counseling

Scholarship Information

NOSSF
The Northern Ozaukee Schools’ Scholarship Foundation (NOSSF) provides our seniors a large amount of

scholarships each year. Students who choose to attend a college or university are encouraged to fill out

the NOSSF Scholarship application.

Seniors and parents will be provided with information on the scholarships in mid-February. Seniors will

receive the direct link to the official application on March 1st. All pertinent information will be

communicated with our Seniors directly. Any questions on it may be directed to the OHS Counseling

Department.

Local Scholarships
Throughout the school year, OHS is made aware of various scholarship opportunities from outside

resources. These scholarship opportunities are compiled on a running list, which is available to our

students for reference. Please click on the attached link for further information.

Local Scholarships

https://docs.google.com/document/d/14qYYgo8JvyQTcsOrSCkG92bDEsr12ZPsE0-xxmI04hk/edit?usp=sharing

